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WELCOME TO OUR MANAGEMENT TEAM! 
We are pleased to introduce Marcus Rivera as our new Landscape
Manager. Marcus is a native of the Coachella Valley, who has nine plus years
of extensive Landscape Maintenance Supervision and experience. We are
excited for Marcus to apply his knowledge to PGA WEST Residential
Association.  You may see Marcus out exploring the Association, familiarizing
himself with the community. If so, please extend a warm welcome to him.  




